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August 31, 2022 

 

 

Mr. Greg Wheeler 

ICC Nominating Committee c/o Will Coffman 

International Code Council 

900 Montclair Road 

Birmingham, AL 35213 
 

Re: Support of Jack Applegate, ICC Board of Directors  

 

 

Dear Chairman Wheeler, 
 

On behalf of the New Hampshire Building Officials Association (NHBOA), we express our 

support for Jack Applegate for appointment to the International Code Council’s Board of 

Directors. 
 

Jack Applegate has a decade’s long career in the building codes administration profession as 

well as serving on several local, state and national associations, boards, councils and committees 

including with the ICC. Jack has been very involved with and has participated in several of 

ICC’s past Chapter Leadership Academies learning and sharing ideas alongside our next 

generation of leaders. Jack is staunch supporter of our veterans, has developed, and supported 

many veterans programs in his region as well with the ICC.  

 

Jacks commitment to programs he is involved is admirable and this commitment will serve the 

members well on the ICC Board.  
 

The Governing Board and members of NHBOA unanimously support Jack Applegate for 

Director with the International Code Council’s Board of Directors. 
 

  

 

Respectfully, 
 

William A.  McKinney 
William A. McKinney, President 

New Hampshire Building Officials Association 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


